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DATE OF MEETING: April 24, 2018 

 

TITLE: Approval of Grants  

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

BACKGROUND: 
 

Daniel Schneider from Amphitheater High School has received a grant from the STEM-CAN Supporters, Inc. 

in the amount of $500.00.  The funding will be used towards the purchase of an AxiDraw V3 Drawing 

Machine for the 3rd year Computer Science class. 

 

Daniel Schneider from Amphitheater High School has received a grant from the STEM-CAN Supporters, Inc. 

in the amount of $500.00.  The funding will be used towards the purchase of two LittleBits STEM kits for the 

Computer Science program. 

 

Kim Dickinson from Amphitheater High School has received a grant from the STEM-CAN Supporters, Inc. in 

the amount of $333.95.  The funding will be used towards the purchase of Bluetooth speakers and an adapter 

for the dance program. 

 

Nick Woodard from La Cima Middle School has received a grant from the STEM-CAN Supporters, Inc. in the 

amount of $2,000.00.  The funding will be used towards the purchase of a Physical Education Heart Rate 

Monitor System. 

 

Jill Sinclair from Holaway Elementary School has received a grant from the STEM-CAN Supporters, Inc. in 

the amount of $572.00.  The funding will be used towards the purchase of STEM literature for K-5 students. 

 

Debbie Robinson from Mesa Verde Elementary has received a grant from the STEM-CAN Supporters, Inc. in 

the amount of $600.00.  The funding will be used towards the purchase of supplies for STEM Bins. 

 

Patty Berdine from Mesa Verde Elementary has received a grant from the STEM-CAN Supporters, Inc. in the 

amount of $508.76.  The funding will be used towards the purchase of a loom and supplies. 

 

Meghan Blayda from Mesa Verde Elementary has received a grant from the STEM-CAN Supporters, Inc. in 

the amount of $594.00.  The funding will be used towards the purchase of flower beds and supplies. 

 

Sandy Delozier from Mesa Verde Elementary has received a grant from the STEM-CAN Supporters, Inc. in 

the amount of $575.00.  The funding will be used towards the purchase of supplies for the drumming project. 
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_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION: 
It is the recommendation of the administration that the above grant(s) be approved. 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

INITIATED BY: 
 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
Monica Nelson, Associate Superintendent          Date:  April 17, 2018 
 

 

 

________________________________ 

 Todd A. Jaeger, J.D., Superintendent 

 


